
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment EB 2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 11, 2021 11:04:04 AM

From: Andrea Walczyszyn  
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021, 3:44:59 PM
To: publicinformation@oeb.ca <publicinformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB file number EB 2020-0246 
As a seasonal rate payer I am against the change from seasonal rates to Low Density. We only use
the cottage seasonally and it would not be fair to increase our rates.
Thanks
Andrea Walczyszyn




